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The ARRL Foundation is proud to honor
the recipients of the 2005 Foundation
Scholarships, led by the winner of the
four-year William Goldfarb memorial
Scholarship, Tim O’Donnell, AB2LE, of
Cobleskill, New York. The Foundation
Scholarship Committee reviewed over 300
applications and selected 40 outstanding
young hams who are continuing their edu-

cation at colleges, universities, technical
institutions and community colleges.

The application period for the scholar-
ships to be awarded in spring 2006 opens
October 2005 and ends February 2006. All
information and application forms for the
William Goldfarb Scholarship and other
foundation scholarships can be found on
the ARRL Web site at www.arrl.org/arrlf/

scholgen.html. Applicants should note that
official transcripts are required with all
applications.

Individuals and clubs interested in
contributing to the ARRL Scholarship
Program or establishing a new scholarship
should contact  the ARRL Founda-
tion at 860-594-0397 or by e-mail at
foundation@arrl.org.

Chris Abbott,
KD5WCR

Tom Campie,
KCØPNH

Andrew Carter,
KC9BOH

William Fisher,
W4WJF

David Darrow,
KD5JLK

Gary Fowks,
KF4HEE

Trevor Conroy,
W7TDC

Rasa Dovilas,
W9RSA

Dana Esposito,
KC2NDL

Jonathan Garrison,
KG4GZR

Henry Ferland III,
KB1HOY

Dustin Howell,
W5CFI

Kyle Graves,
KY5LE

Timothy Jean,
KB1FIP

40 Scholarships Awarded to Young Hams!

Dan Friedrichs,
KØIPG

David Lambert,
KC9BLA

Andrew Krumm,
KG4OTL

Amy Johnson,
KB3HXF

Matthew Lape,
N1XB

Lin Lawrence,
AB2PS
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Brian Poustinchian,
KB9TEH

Sylvia Richardson,
KG4OEG

Gerica Royas,
KD7WJR

Brian Rautio,
AB2MP

Andrew Sowa,
KB3EFQ

Evan Seiwert,
KCØLET

Jack Short,
KCØQIO

Jake Stone, KB1INV Gary Swanburg,
KD7MCS

John Stratton,
AA3SL

Andrew Warner,
KD5KZG

James Wenner,
K6NSY

Yan Yan, KG4IHWWendy Wigh,
AE6RL

Chuck McClish,
KB9RGF

Dave Leeds,
KG4MQX

Jennifer Moyher,
N1ZZY

John McIntyre,
KC2JSJ

Strays
QST congratulates...
� Mark Duff, KB1EKN, who has been sworn
in as the new Fire Chief of the Hingham,
Massachusetts, Department of Fire and Res-
cue Services. Mark is an ARRL Assistant
Section Manager for the Eastern Massachu-
setts section.

� Joel Dubin, N9NOL, of Chicago, whose
new book, The Little Black Book of Computer
Security, is available from Amazon.com and
the publisher, www.iseriesnetwork.com.

ARRL EXTRA CLASS
CERTIFICATE
� The Awards Branch of the ARRL Member-
ship Services Department offers the Extra
Class License Certificate acknowledging the
achievements of newly licensed Amateur Ex-
tra Class amateurs as well as those who quali-
fied for this license class long ago. The at-
tractive 81/2×11 certificate is suitable for
framing. For your certificate, ARRL members
send $7.50 ($10 for nonmembers) to the
Awards Branch, ARRL, 225 Main St,
Newington, CT 06111. Be sure to include
your name and call sign (exactly as you wish
it appear on the certificate), address and the
date your Extra Class license was issued (year

is close enough). To learn more about ARRL
awards,  point your Web browser to
www.arrl.org/awards.

Not pictured:
Scott Jamieson,
KØIW
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